New Gemini Extension Opens Thursday, October 13
Worthington Road closes at Polaris Parkway for 2 months
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B WHAT’S OPEN: New roadway from
Orion Place to E. Powell Road

B WHAT’S CLOSED: Worthington Road
from Polaris Parkway to E. Powell Road

‘"'l FUTURE CONNECTION TO GEMINI

Gemini Extension: Two lanes in each direction at Orion Place - reduces to one lane in each
direction west of E. Powell Road so crews can build the new connection to Worthington Road

NEW INTERSECTION CONFIGURATION* NEW INTERSECTION CONFIGURATION*
Gemini Extension & Orion Place Gemini Extension & E. Powell Road

WB Gemini (towards I-71): WB Worthington (towards E. Powell):
Left turn lane onto Orion, two thru lanes One lane for right turns and thru traffic

EB Gemini (from I-71): EB Gemini (towards E. Powell):

Right turn lane onto Orion, two thru lanes Left turn lane onto E. Powell, one thru lane
From Orion: Left turn towards I-71, From E. Powell: Left turn lane onto

and right turn towards E. Powell Worthington, right turn lane onto Gemini

*Not final configuration *Not final configuration

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been,
carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.5.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.

QUESTIONS: Call 740-833-8268 or email d06.pio@dot.ohio.gov




